
 

 
 
 

 
Greetings from Kenya! 
Thank you for your faithful prayers! There have been developments 
in several areas: 
• We had a change of plans in regards to the youth camp 
location. Somehow, the owner of the property we were going to 
rent heard that “wazungu” (white people) were involved. Because 
of severe misunderstandings about the wealth of whites, he decided 
to raise the price by over three times what was agreed on. We have 
been able to find another property—please pray for God’s perfect 
plan.  
• The church work day went well as we built a building for the 
church plant in Naivasha. Their first service will be November 10th.  
• We have been asked to teach a different SS class since the 
group of boarding school students has been smaller. We started 
with the older youths (we would call it “college and career”) class 
last Sunday. We are very excited about this opportunity to impact 
those who are looking into marriage, seeking direction in life, and 
looking for truth. We are burdened to see them know and love the 
Lord!  
• We appreciate your continued prayers for the Bible 
translation project. Decisions about the future of the project will be 
made in the next couple weeks.   
• The medical team has arrived. We will be setting up clinics in 
four separate locations. Nathanael will be translating for those 

seeing the eye doctor.  
• We have several groups of visitors coming in November and December. Please pray for us as we have the 

privilege of hosting these people. Linette is trying to wrap up the kids’ school year despite the impact our 
furlough had on the school work and required days, so it’s been busy at home! J 

• Linette has also been putting a lot of time into preparing lessons for the teachers of Wednesday night 
kids’ clubs. We are glad to help prepare the curriculum and teach each week. Both of our classes have 
many community children that we have grown to love and care for. They are truly a mission field. Many 
of you all are involved in reaching the children in your communities as well—those who do not have 
godly, loving, or safe homes. Keep showing them Jesus. Keep hugging. Keep loving. Keep singing. Keep 
bringing snacks. J Keep working on those lessons. We will reap if we faint not.  

 
Much love, Nathanael, Linette, Hadassah, Joseph, Jesse, Havalah, and Tirzah Steinbart

 

October 2024 

Praises 
A new place found for youth camp 

Building the temporary church structure 
went well  

Prayer Requests 
Medical clinics this month 

New church plant in Naivasha 

Youth camp preparations 

Bible translation 

Salvation opportunities 

 

Our mailing address (for 
envelopes only): 
PO Box 1683 
Nakuru, Kenya 
  

STEINBARTS TO KENYA 
Training Kenyans to reach their own continent for Christ! 


